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Dear Sir or Madam 
 
I am writing to object to holiday letting (or short term letting) in apartment buildings.     
 
My family live in an apartment complex, including my children and we do not want strangers coming 
and going from our building.    
 
We like the security of an apartment building and not having people coming and going from the 
building.  Holiday makers spend a lot of time around the pool and in the common area.   There is 
extra wear and tear on the building.  
 
The biggest concern is the security for myself and my children, always having strangers coming and 
going from our home.    
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Kind Regards 
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